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ITD – ACTIVITY BASED WORKING 
Bulletin Number 1 
Your PSA Delegate and Staff attended a meeting 
with the Department on 4th April to commence 
discussions about the proposed Activity Based 
Working within ITD. 

The Department is in the planning stage of this 
proposal and staff would have received a copy of 
the ITD Future Accommodation Strategy at the 
“town hall” meeting on Monday, a copy of the 
strategy can be accessed HERE. 

We welcome the opportunity to consult with the 
Department about the issues that impact on the 
workplace.  

As members of the PSA it is important to HAVE 
YOUR SAY. 

Please email the PSA at education@psa.asn.au 
with ITD Activity Based Working as the subject 
heading with any questions, issues or concerns 
you have. 

Some of the many things to consider are: 

» Adequate space 
» Appropriate workstations & furniture 
» Security and confidentiality  
» Lighting  
» Noise 
» Consultation and Feedback 
» Construction or modification of existing 

amenities 
» Suitable Resources to support your work. 

Know someone who isn’t a member? 

A strong union means better outcomes for all 
members; forward this bulletin to your colleagues 

and encourage your workmates to JOIN the PSA 
today. 

Having your union and its collective strength 
behind you in the workplace is the only way to 
make sure you get fair outcomes. 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
https://psa.asn.au/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/ITD-Future-Accommodation-Strategy.pdf
mailto:education@psa.asn.au
http://psa.asn.au/join

